
Peachjar Reminder 

 

DIGITAL FLYER DELIVERY  

As a reminder, South Whidbey School District uses Peachjar to send school information and approved flyers 

from community organizations digitally. In addition to important school events and information, these flyers 

contain programs and events offered throughout your community that help your child succeed. After-school 

sports, local family events, free community programs, and college prep are just a handful of the resources 

found in our district’s Peachjar emails.  

If your email address is on file, then no additional action is required. You will receive a welcome email 

from Peachjar that includes a username and password if you do not already currently have an account. To 

ensure smooth delivery of this communication, we suggest you add “South Whidbey School 

District@peachjar.com” to your email contacts. When you receive your first Peachjar email, be sure to click 

“always display images.”  

If you have opted out, or unsubscribed, contact Peachjar at support@peachjar.com and request to resubscribe 
and start getting the messages again. 

 If you have not opted out and still don't seem to be receiving the Peachjar emails, first and foremost, check 
with your school secretary to confirm your email address is primary in Skyward for your student. If your email 
address is current, then there is an account and either the flyers are in the  junk /spam folder or you have 
unsubscribed.  Check your spam/junk folder to see if the flyers are there. If not, contact Peachjar 
at support@peachjar.com and request to resubscribe and start getting the messages again. 
You can also find all school-approved digital flyers posted on the South Whidbey flyer board by clicking the 

Peachjar button on the district website at www.sw.wednet.edu (also located at 

https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/all/districts/3142/). 

  

Flyers are divided by district, K-6 and 7-12: In the top left corner, there is a drop down menu to choose 

which flyers to view. 

 

 

If you are interested in sending a flyer, please see our community information page at: 

https://sw.wednet.edu/community/peachjardetails 

We look forward to a great school year! 
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